
 

 
Suite 15.02, Level 15, 135 King Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 

 
 
26 February 2025 
 
Tine Christy 
Director 
Gyde Consulting 
 
via email:   
 
Dear Tina,  

Pathways Cremorne Seniors Housing (SSD-49472213) 
Question on Notice  

 
I refer to the State significant development application for the Pathways Cremorne Seniors 
Housing (SSD-49472213) (Application), currently before the Independent Planning 
Commission (Commission) for determination.   
 
Following the Commission’s meeting with the applicant on Tuesday, 25 February 2024, the 
Commission is seeking a response on the following matter: 
 
Visitor Parking 

• Please provide information regarding how visitor parking has been considered for the 
proposed development. 

The Commission requests a response by 5pm Friday, 28 February 2025. 
Should you require any clarification in relation to the above, or wish to discuss further, please 
contact Kendall Clydsdale or Phoebe Jarvis at  or 

 respectively. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Stephen Barry 
Planning Director 
 




